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d.young1710@live.com

From: ennerdaleclerk@btinternet.com
Sent: 28 September 2020 11:36
To: Mark Denham-Smith; RICHARD TAYLOR; d.young1710@live.com; Muir Lachlan; ric 

outhwaite; Neil Hardisty
Subject: Fwd: RE: Forestry lorry
Attachments: 20200912_092259_resized.jpg; 20200912_092244_resized.jpg; 20200912_092253

_resized.jpg; 20200912_092240_resized.jpg

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

For Your information. 
 
I reported a Forestry lorry to Gareth last Saturday which had grounded and scraped the road outside our house 
quite significantly 
 
Susan Denham-Smith 
Clerk to the Ennerdale & Kinniside 
Parish Council 
 
Routen Farm 
Ennerdale 
CA23 3AU 
 
Tel: 01946 861270 (no mobile) 
ennerdaleclerk@btinternet.com 
 
 
Please note this email is only monitored 1-2 times a week. If you require an urgent response to any item please call 
me on the land line and leave a message. Thank You. 
 
 
 
 
 
------ Original Message ------ 
From: "Browning, Gareth" <Gareth.Browning@forestryengland.uk> 
To: "ennerdaleclerk" <ennerdaleclerk@btinternet.com> 
Cc: "Mills, Daniel" <daniel.mills@forestryengland.uk> 
Sent: Friday, 18 Sep, 20 At 15:26 
Subject: RE: Forestry lorry 

HI Susan 

Sorry Ive not had time to respond to your email earlier this week its been very busy. 

Thankyou for flagging this incident to us. I’m aware this dip has caused low loaders problems in the past. The road is 
part of the Timber Haulage agreed route so it really is upto the Highways Authority to ensure that it is suitable and 
repair any problems. 

I’m copying in my colleague Dan to look at the dangerous branch and see what we can do. Dan please can you 
investigate next week. 
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RE the car park alterations the car park will be open from this evening for the weekend , closed again on Monday 
after which it should reopen fully on Tuesday. 

Many thanks 

Gareth 

Gareth Browning 

Area Forester, Ennerdale and Thornthwaite 

North England District 

Forestry England 

m : 07712751060 

email: gareth.browning@forestryengland.uk 

website : ForestryEngland wildennerdale  

Covering the forests of Ennerdale, Whinlatter, Wythop, Dodd, Isel, Setmurthy, Howgill and Messengermire.  

From: ennerdaleclerk <ennerdaleclerk@btinternet.com>  
Sent: 15 September 2020 11:12 
To: Browning, Gareth <Gareth.Browning@forestryengland.uk> 
Subject: Forestry lorry 

This Message originated outside your organisation. 

Hi Gareth 

Extraction lorry driver had a bit of a fright on Saturday morning when the lorry grounded outside our house. He 
slammed on the breaks. Got out and then carried on. The lorry was heading out and fully laden and has taken a good 
gouge out of the road. Images attached. 

Also there is a low hanging branch which they keep hitting at the same point. can you do anything about it for us? 
The highways say it is not dangerous enough. I rather disagree as I have to drive under it very day and big vehicles 
keep hitting it. 

Cheers  

Susan 

Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2 

 

Disclaimer 
The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient 
and others authorised to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware. 


